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3024 Morgan Avenue 
Corpus Christi, Texas 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

5 March 1965 

Thank you for your letter of 24 February. I gave your cousin, Moe, 
a call and found that he is in Bogota. His wife told me that for 
all interests and purposes he has been out of Caracas December, 
January, and February. Apparently his magazine is making a cover 
story of the Western Latin American Republics, and Moe has had to 
meet with the other magazine representatives in Lima and other 
places. His absence was unusual and so long that his wife went to 
Lima to spend some time with him. 

They are all well and have been receiving your letters and information. 
However, Moe apparently is the kind of person who just will not sit 
down and write a brief note. He feels that when he writes a letter 
there has to be something worthwhile, hence you have not heard from 
him. As he will be back in Caracas next Saturday, you will probably 
hear from him some time shortly after that. 

Life continues at a fast pace in Caracas. I find it hard to believe 
that we have been here for a year and a half and that our tour is now 
half over. As we will probably be going to Washington, we will no 
doubt see you there some time in the next two years. 

Gaby joins me in sending you our very best wishes. 

Sincerely, 
I 

I 
/ 

I 
RODERIC D. O'Connor 
Colonel, USAF 
Air Attache 
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